
 Gardening Report for the November Rescom Meeting. 

1. Maintenance of the Sprinkler systems:   there are still residents in Phase 3 whose 

sprinklers have not been fixed. I have given Wonderful a list but he does not seem 

able to do this without supervision and Marcus tells me that he is not paid to 

maintain the sprinklers. 

 

2. Marcus has asked the gardeners to open up the sprinklers on the area outside the 

West facing ground floor apartments, so that, if possible, the area can be watered 

automatically instead of by hand. Aashiq maintains that there are no sprinklers 

outside those apartments that are part of the watering system. Residents and 

Marcus tell me that these sprinklers worked in the past. 

 

3 Public gardens: Public gardens outside the Sunrise Boulevard walls have been 

cleared of weeds and grasses and look much better.  Unfortunately, many of the 

ground covers have also been removed by the gardeners leaving the ground bare, 

and there are still a few alien plants that need to be taken out.   

 

4 Mulching:  there are still some areas to be mulched, including the areas outside the 

boundary walls mentioned above  

 

5 The fertilizing of all lawn areas is still to be done. It was planned for October 

 

6 Many of the bollards dividing the parking spaces from the boardwalk area are loose 

and leaning over.  These need to be checked in case they could be a hazard to 

residents. 

 

Toni Joubert 

 

 


